
 

 

23 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
 
Year 11 Dress Up Day 
 
As part of the Year 11 post-mock exams tradition, students are invited to have some fun and dress 
up in their most flamboyant costumes! Year 11 students may dress up on Monday 18 December 
and will be asked to donate a £2 contribution for the privilege. All funds raised will be used to fund 
their celebration day in May 2024.  
  
Students will be required to attend all lessons throughout the day with the normal high standards of 
behaviour expected. 
 
We look forward to seeing the colourful array of costumes on Monday 18 December. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Reay  
Head of Year 11 
  


